
 
 
 
 

 
Career Counselling & Placement Cell 

Assam University, Silchar 
 
 

                                                               NOTIFICATION                                 Date: 14/10/2022 
 
As per the update received from the HR Department of Bandhan Bank that Bandhan Bank 
will be visiting the University on 27th October 2022 for the Purpose of Campus Recruitment 
for the Business Administration students. 
 
Thus the students of Business Administration are hereby advised to report to the Department 
with dress code of 27th October 2022 at 8 am. 
 
 
 
 
Thanks 
 
Dr Debomalya Ghose 
Coordinator-Career Counselling & Placement Cell 
Assam University 
 
 
 
 


